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It is clear that Oregon is not going to be receiving much help from the current 

administration to deal with environmental catastrophes. It only makes sense to 

demand that the corporations/businesses that cause/caused the problem in the first 

place take responsibility for their negligence. This may be one of the only ways 

Oregon can address pollution and fire issues in the future.  

 

Support SB 1187 


